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Kart Track Grand Opening  

Last night we had the official opening of our fitness/kart track. 
It was great to see lots of families here to thank Myles for all his 
work getting our amazing track completed, as well as Stacey for 

putting all our karts together. We had 2 new adult sized karts 
arrive just in time for Myles to ride one through the banner. 
A big thanks to Nat and the senior students for their tireless 
work on Thursday in the heat, cleaning out the sports shed. 
Myles and parents helped to finish this off, with many free 

items up for grabs.  
This was all followed with a sausage sizzle and relax in the 

shade. Thanks to everyone who assisted on the night.  

 
 

Shepparton Excursion 
On Tuesday 14th November the whole school will travel to 

Shepparton by bus. The Senior students will participate in a 
yachting session at the lake whilst the Junior students will enjoy 

a couple of hours bouncing around at Rebound. We are still 
waiting on a couple of permission forms to be returned. If any 
parents would like to accompany us on the day please contact 

the school as soon as possible.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Attendance 
Every Day Counts 

This week our attendance percentage is  

 

 
a total of 5 days absent. 

Please notify the school if your child is 
absent or late. Thank you ������  

 

November birthdays 
8th Kitt 

19th Anton 
28th Samuel 
29th Elloise  

What’s happening at UPS 
 

• Monday 13th November Prep 
Transition 9 – 11.30am 

• Tuesday 14th November – Excursion 
to the Shepparton Lake (Senior room 
– yachting) 9.30 – 2.30pm  

• Monday 27th November Prep 
Transition 9 – 12.30am 

• Tuesday 28th November School 
Council meeting 5.30 – 6.30pm  
 

 
 
 

 

At Undera Primary School our vision is for all students to be independent, 
self-motivated learners with a love and curiosity for learning and to face 

challenges with courage to achieve life-long success. 
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               Scholastic Books  
Welcome to our new families. Children bring home 
Scholastic Book Club catalogues twice each term. There 
is no pressure to purchase however the school earns 
points for any purchase you make. This helps stock our 
class libraries. Books can be ordered through the LOOP 
app. Here is a link to the parent’s Guide to Book Club. 
https://issuu.com/scholastic_australia/docs/scholastic_b
ook_club_parent_guide?fr=sODVlMDM0NDU5MDI It 
explains the easy steps to ordering online.  
 

School Information 

               Undera Primary School Bus 

 

Nicole is our dedicated and friendly bus 
driver. She can be contacted on  
0458243454.  

 

Free Education at Undera PS 
Thanks to the Schools Plus grant program we are 
fortunate to be able to offer our students free 
education for the next three years – 2023 to 2025.  
This means no school fees, no-cost swimming 
program, free excursions, and devices such as 
netbooks and/or iPads available for every student. If 
you know of any new families looking for a great 
school, please send them in our direction.  

 

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Community News 

     

   

   

    

   

Thank you to our sponsors -
Mooroopna H Hardware 

 

          Phone: (03)58254660 

If you have anything you would like shared through our 
newsletter such as community events, please contact 
the school on 58260211 or email.  
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